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The Louise and Alan Edwards Foundation is pleased to announce the recipients of the 

Edwards PhD. Studentships in Pain Research 2018.  The objective of these PhD. 

Studentships is to support the full-time chronic pain research of students at The Alan 

Edwards Centre for Research on Pain (AECRP) or any MUHC/McGill University 

affiliate. 

 

 Mr. Quentin Devaux, supervised by Dr. Reza Sharif-Naeini, will be researching 

the ‘Role of NHE6 in Touch Aversion’. 

 

 Mr. Thomas Deluc, supervised by Dr. Philippe Séguéla, will be working on the 

‘P2X4 ATP receptor-mediated modulation of ACC activity in chronic neuropathic 

pain’. 

 

We are proud to be able to support these rising young researchers, along with 7 PhD. 

Studentship renewals, and their projects being conducted at The Alan Edwards Centre for 

Research on Pain at McGill University, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. 

 


